From: Arlene Goss

To:

Subject: Response to official information request 311160

Date: Wednesday, 7 June 2017 10:01:13 a.m.

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

Cate Morrison

Dear Ms Morrison,

Official information request for 588155, MORRISON, DOG REGISTRATION DETAILS

I refer to your official information request dated 9-May-2017 for the number of pensioners (over 65 years) are dog owners in the Dunedin area.

This information was not available at the time of your request, but the IT staff have managed to extract it from the council's information database.

The number of dog owners aged over 65 in Dunedin City, in May, 2017, was 1760.

If you wish to discuss this further with us, please feel free to contact me and I can put you in touch with the appropriate staff member.

Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000 Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz









